
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th December 2019 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
 

8 YEAR OLD SWIMMERS IN YEAR 2 IN 2020 
 
 
All students in Years 3 – 6 in 2020 are expected to attend the school swimming 
carnival to be held on Tuesday 4th February.  
 
Students in Kindergarten – Year 2 in 2020 are required to attend school as usual.   
 
However, if a Year 2 child: 
 

(a) turns 8 years old in 2020  AND 
 

(b) is a competent swimmer (can jump/dive in deep end and swim 50m using   
     correct stroke) AND 
 

(c) is prepared to compete at District Carnival (if they qualify), 
 
then arrangements will be made for them to compete at the school carnival.  
Please ask at the office for a permission note. 
 
Note:  Qualifying times for District Carnival are very generous and students 
who qualify will be required to compete at District level. 
 
• Eight year old Year 2 2020 students will not be allowed to swim in novelty 

events. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Rebecca Palmer        Patricia Beggs    
Coordinator           Principal 
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